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From: Ellingson, Susan  
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2012 5:18 PM 
To: licensing; Bitterman, Anthony; Cleary, Beth; Deering, Cindy; Schauf, 
Mary; Seifert, Kenneth; Tucker, Matthew; Voegeli, Doug; Woulf, Mark; 
Zilavy, Jennifer; Parks, Timothy; Balles, Joe; Jugovich, David; Bidar-
Sielaff, Shiva; Subeck, Lisa; Verveer, Mike 
Subject: RE: New Alcohol License applicant in your district - ALRC 03/14, 
CC 03/20 
 
I stopped by Ichiban, toured the restaurant, and had a conversation with 
Aichan Weng, the new owner.  I support a new alcohol license for Ichiban 
restaurant. 
 
Ms. Weng said that she does not intend to apply for an entertainment 
license.  The entertainment license of the previous owner was not 
responsibly managed.  At this time, I would be strongly opposed to an 
entertainment license at this location. 
 
Sue Ellingson 
............................ 
Sue Ellingson, Alder 
City of Madison, District 13 
district13@cityofmadison.com 
259-1824 

 


